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Department of Zoology in collaboration with Forest Department, Koregaon has cordially 

celebrated ‘Reintroduction of Cheetah’ with students of the college. On 14th September 2022, 

Department of Zoology has been organized a guest lecture on Reintroduction of Cheetah’. The 

goal of species reintroduction is to establish a healthy, genetically diverse, self- sustaining 

population to an area where it has been extirpated or to augment an existing population species 

that may be eligible for reintroduction are typically threatened or endangered in the wild. The 

main goal of the cheetah program is to establish a viable cheetah metapopulation in India that 

allows the cheetah to perform its functional role as a top predator and provides space for the 

expansion of the cheetah within its historical range, thereby contributing to its global 

conservation effort.  

Program was started with welcome of guest and theme of lecture by Dr. S. D. Jadhav. 

Felicitation of guests were carried by Prin. Dr. V.S. Sawant.  Then the lecture was delivered by 

Mr. Lokhande and Mr. T.M. Mohite, Round Forest Officer, Koregaon. During lecture both 

speakers focused light on need of reintroduction of cheetah and food chain. He said that the 

conservation of the cheetah will revive grasslands and their biomes and habitat. 40 students took 

the advantage of this lecture and participated enthusiastically. Dr. Mrs. S. P. Nalawade, Head 

department of Zoology and all the faculty members of Zoology department attended the lecture. 

Dr. Mrs. S.M. Deshpande expressed the vote of thanks to everyone. The committee is thankful to 

all the members who have directly or indirectly contributed to this work and made this event 

successful.         

    


